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Tuesday 29th November 2022 

 

Infant Christmas Concerts 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 and 2 will be having their Christmas Concerts on Monday 12th December and Tuesday 13th 

December at 9:15 – 10:00 am.   

 

Due to the limited space we have in the hall, we are asking Year 2 parents to attend on Monday 

12th December and Year 1 parents to attend on Tuesday 13th December.   

 

We look forward to seeing you then! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


